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MINISTRY UPDATE
GRACEPONT SUPPORTED MISSIONARY
Shiloh Military Ministries
SANDY & SUE NAFZIGER

This past year in Texas has been one of both adjustment and new opportunities,
filled with challenges and blessings as we witness firsthand how the gospel
transforms the lives of active-duty military members. After arriving in San
Antonio, Texas the opportunities seemed so plentiful that we initially wondered
where we should focus our efforts. But soon were able to discover that 700 single,
permanent-party airmen lived in the dorms directly across from the Chapel at
Lackland AFB. These young singles had little to no Christian outreach. So after a
few months (@and meetings and paperwork) we received the go-ahead and
began a Wednesday night dinner and Bible study with a small group. The
ministry has since grown to 15-20 singles each Wednesday, with additional
meetings (dinners/Bible Q&A) on Sunday afternoons at our house. It is wonderful
to watch them listen intently, ask questions, and spend time with them.

This year also began with the birth of our 9th grandchild to our middle daughter
Katie and her husband, Colby who have four children and live in Wichita at the
McConnell AFB. Our oldest daughter, Sarah, lives about 15 minutes from us with
her husband Nathan and their four boys. Joel and Catie have one little girl and
live in Santa Maria, CA while Joel works for Space Force at the Vandenberg
Space Force Base.

Thank you for your prayerful and financial support.

FISCAL YEAR TO DATE:
Asof12/3124
Total Donated: ‘GRACEPOINT Expenses: $9397622
HURCH Giving: $101,033.69
$88:162-48 Deacon Fund: $598125
as of 12/29/24 GO Team Short Term Missions: $80227
facilities  with of Copies of the current financial statement and recent Elder Meeting

rinutes can be found at the Welcome Desk or by contacting the office.

IMPROVEMENT $

F U N D Prayer Requests:

Prayer requests may be included on the 'Connection Card”, call an elder, or contact the office for the:
sharing of your prayer needswith our prayer team

Donations can be left in the offering box at the back of the sanctuary by the main door, mailed to the church office, or
made online at: GracePointEphrataChurchCenter.com/Giving

CHURCH@GRACE!
EVENT:

INTEPHRATAORG ~ WWW.GRACEPOINTEPHRATA.ORG ~ 509-754-3351
ALENDAR ONLINE: www.GracePointEphrata.org/foc/events
CHURCH OFFICE HOURS: MON-THUR 7:30AM-12PM
Wireless Internet:
Network: GracePoint Password: ChurchEphrata

JANUARY19, 2025

CALLTO WORSHIP
VICTORY IN JESUS

WELCOME &ANNOUNCEMENTS

WORSHIP IN SONG
GODISFORUS

HOUSE OF THE LORD

YET NOT |, BUT THROUGH CHRIST IN ME

SCRIPTURE READING
CHRONICLES 101314

GOD'S KING
THUS SAYS THE LORD

SONG OF RESPONSE
PSALM 90 ~ SATISFY US WITH YOUR LOVE

STEPHEN MINISTERS ARE AVAILABLE FOR PRAYER
ATTHE BACK OF THE CHURCH
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- Thus Says the Lord

GOD'S KING

Passage: 1 Samuel 31 &

1 Chronicles 10:13-14 Blgjldec:

Date: January 19, 2025

Outline

Takeaways

WELCOME TO GRACEPOINT

Thank you for choosing to join us for worship today.
WE'RE GLAD YOU'RE HERE!

« If you are new, please stop by the Welcome Desk in the lobby to learn more about

our church and community.

« Have a prayer request or praise? Need to update your contact info? Please fill out

the "Connection Card" and pl

ace them in the offering box at the entrance.

« If you are new to the Christian faith, are considering trusting Jesus Christ for
salvation, or have any guestions, please contact the Pastor, Elders, or office.

WEEKLY WORSHIP
Sunday Morning Prayer: For all ages
on Sunday’s at 830am.
The Way: A study of the foundations of
our Christian Faith for all ages on
Sundays at 9am.
Youth Group: For 5th-12th graders on
Sundays at 6pm.
Womens' Brown Bag Bible Study:
Mondays at 12pm until March 31
Good News Club: For K-4 at Columbia
Ridge on Tuesdays at 315-4:10.
Mom'’s Group: Mom's of all ages
Wednesday's from 830-1030am.
Awana: for 3yrs-6th grade on
Wednesday from 6-730pm
Wednesday Night Fellowship:
Wednesday's at 6pm-730pm.

OFFICE CLOSED
The office will be closed on January 20
in observance of MLK Day
and will reopen at 730am on
Tuesday, January 21.

WOMEN'S MINI RETREAT:
TO THE WORD!
COME-KNOW-ABIDE
Saturday, January 25,2025 from
9am-3pm
Allwomen high school age and up are
welcome to be a part of GracePoint
Women's Mini Retreat.

Registration is $20 and
you MUST register by TODAY,
January 19, to attend.

Please don't let finances stop you from
Jjoining us as we have a number of
sponsored registrations to share
Contact the office with questions.

MENS BREAKFAST
7am on Saturday, January 25 for men
in high school and beyond!

HHH UPDATE
Through you, His Helping Hands has
served 775 people this winter season
with winter items. Which meansthey
are in need of:
Women's 2X coats
large backpacks
kids snow pants
sleeping bags
Drop off items in the church lobby, or
drop your donations off on Mondays or
Saturdays from 10am to 2pm at HHH
(29 Alder St SW-the alley side). They
also have a drop box at Pita Pit and
Columbia Basin Foundation. Thank
you for being His hands that help His
people.

ARE YOU EXPERIENCING A
"WINTER" IN YOUR LIFE?
Many people experience wintersin
their personal lives. If you are going
through a difficult time, our Stephen
Ministers can bring God's warm love
back into your life with their
confidential, one-to-one Christian
care. They will meet with you privately
on aweekly basis to listen, to support
and encourage you, to pray with and
for you, and to walk with you for the
duration of your crisis.

Tofind out more about Stephen
Ministry and how you or someone you
know could be matched with a
Stephen Minister, talk with David
Mayhugh, Judi Jensen, or Diana
Mayhugh. ryou can contact the office
oremail:
StephenMinistry@GracePointEphrata.org.
Our Stephen Ministers are ready to
care for youl!




